
From: Carol norton  
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 11:14:31 AM 
To: Karen Nau <Knau@cityofpetaluma.org> 
Subject: Overgrown Trees, weeds, bushes  
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https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR 
EMAIL SYSTEM.--- 
 
Hi Karen 
My name is Carol Norton and I live on Street.   My backyard backs up to the soundwall that 
is on Sonoma Mountain Parkway.    My complaining is how overgrown the weeds, bushes and Trees 
that are encroaching in on my property.   I have been trying for over 2 years to get this mess cleaned 
up.  Am I supposed to do this myself and send the city’s bill?    This City looks awful with all the lack 
of attention that the vegetation is getting!!    I urge the 
Mayor, council members and the City Manager to take a ride through the city and see for 
themselves.    The lack of following through with citizen’s requests, complaints is ridiculous!! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




